
Resilience Delaval Gardens 

Empathy New Delaval 

Self-Awareness Blyth 

Positivity Northumberland 

Excellence NE24 4DA 

Communication 

Teamwork                            Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) 

Telephone: 01670 353255 
Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
Website: www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 

       

13/06/2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to announce we are holding a Summer Fayre on Thursday 29th of June starting at 
2pm to 4pm. 
 
Each class will have a stall, and there will be a variety of stalls, games and fun activities and some 
of these will be run by the children as part of an enterprise scheme to help raise money for school 
projects.  
 
Activities include ‘soak the teacher’, tombola, hook a duck, hook a bottle, book sale, face painting, 
and giant Kerplunk.  There will also be a range of refreshments available including a chocolate 
fountain. 
 
I would encourage all families to come along and help us enjoy the day, have fun and make it a 
real summer celebration. 
 
Children can be collected from outside classroom doors at 2pm to enjoy the day with their family.  
Any children who are unable to be collected at 2pm will be supervised in school and can be 
collected at 3.15pm as usual. 
 
Donations of bottles (full and unopened!) would be most welcome and any items you have 
at home for our tombola stall would be very much appreciated. Donations to be received no 
later than 23rd June. 
 
Hopefully the sun will shine however if there are any issues or complications we will keep you 
informed. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
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